
Judicial Internships 
 

The Supreme Court of Texas accepts applications for judicial internships for the fall 
school semester, the spring school semester, and the summer. Interns primarily 
conduct research and prepare memoranda to assist the Court in deciding whether to 
grant a petition for review. An intern’s work is supervised by the justice’s staff 
attorney and law clerks. Interns may also have the opportunity to make an oral 
presentation to the Court in conference. 
 
Applicants must have completed at least one year of law school by the time the 
internship starts and have a strong academic record. All interns must be current law 
students and must commit to at least five consecutive weeks of work. 
 
To apply, email a cover letter, résumé, unofficial law school transcript, and writing 
sample in separate PDF attachments to every chambers you wish to apply to, using 
the following email addresses:   
HechtApps@txcourts.gov; LehrmannApps@txcourts.gov; BoydApps@txcourts.gov; 
DevineApps@txcourts.gov; BlacklockApps@txcourts.gov; BusbyApps@txcourts.gov; 
BlandApps@txcourts.gov; HuddleApps@txcourts.gov; and YoungApps@txcourts.gov 
 
The subject line of your email must include your name, “Internship Application,” and 
the semester you are applying for. 
 
1Ls should not apply until after they have received their first-semester grades. 
 
There are no application deadlines. Each chambers considers applications according 
to its needs and on its own timeline. Most chambers do not host interns year-round. 
We do not respond to questions about the status of an application or 
whether internship slots are still available. 
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